ot Impeorial Golf Cudatos

June 26, 2018

To: Residents of Bermuda Greens Condominium Association
From: Bermuda Greens Board of Directors
Subject: Hurricane IRMA Assessment

The Board of Directors of Bermuda Greens Condominium Association has declared
an assessment to all homeowners in the amount of $961. This assessment is to
cover the costs for clean up and repair of damages the association suffered due to
Hurricane IRMA in September of 2017. Payment is due August 1, 2018 and checks
should be made payable to Bermuda Greens Condominium Association and mailed
to:

Towne Properties c/o Iberia Bank

PO BOX 9056

Naples, FL 34101
Please contact your insurance company and inform them that you have been
assessed a $961 loss assessment by your condominium association due to Hurricane
[rma damage. This letter should be sent to your insurance company to document the
amount of the loss and the reason for the assessment.

FredDemma
President of Bermuda Greens

13136 Castle Harbour Drive « Naples, FL 34110
Phone: 239-514-0722 » Fax: 239-514-0720



